
New  Bedford  Fire  Department
receives generous donation
“Our staff met up with Mike Reardon from Ocean State Job Lot
yesterday to receive a very generous donation of protective
masks, hand sanitizer, and sanitizing wipes to be distributed
to our first responders.

Keeping our members and community safe is our #1 priority. A
special thanks to Mike and to all who made this donation
possible!”
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